

PALMYRA BOARD OF EDUCATION PALMYRA, NJ 08065

Brian J. McBride Superintendent of Schools Administrative Office 301 Delaware Avenue 856-786-9300 FAX: 856-829-9638

William R. Blatchley
Business Administrator/
Board Secretary

March 29, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Thursday, April 26, 2018 the district will be participating in *Take Our Sons and Daughters to Work Day*. As such, if a parent/guardian elects to take their child to work the student absence will be marked as excused provided that the child returns to school the next day with a letter from the employer indicating the student's participation in the event.

In the interest of student safety, parents/guardians who elect to take their child to work on April 26th are required to contact the school to report the student's absence. Students will be encouraged to share their work experience with the classes upon their return to school.

District employees are afforded the opportunity to bring their daughters and/or sons to work on this day provided it does not conflict with state assessments. We are looking forward to a day of great educational experiences. Visitors to the district will be required to sign-in and wear appropriate identification.

Please contact your child's building principal with any further questions.

Sincerely,

Brian J. McBride

Superintendent of Schools